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There were 27,000 illegal guns recovered in Oregon over the past 5 years. HB3076, 

state gun dealer licensing which would make our state safer by regulating our gun 

dealers for basic safety standards. We have 2,000 gun dealers in Oregon and only 

2% of them were inspected last year even though ? of inspections show significant 

violations like selling guns without background checks. Please pass this bill to make 

Oregon safer. 


